
 

 
U C M S NEWS 

Week of May 20, 2019 
 

 
 

FROM THE ADMINISTRATION:   

 
UC Athletics is partnering with McCullough-Hyde/Tri-Health to host a Sports Physical Day on Tues. 

June 11 from 2pm-4pm in the HS gym (please see attached flyer).  This will be an opportunity for all 

incoming 7-12 graders needing a sports physical for next school year to get it done for $10.  Please see 

the attachment for current sports physical paperwork, which must be completed and signed by athlete 

and parent and brought to the event.  Students will not be permitted to get a physical at this event if the 

paperwork is not completed beforehand.  The $10 fee comes back to UC Athletics.  Get it done now 

before next school year sneaks up on you! 

 

Classroom News:  
 

Mrs. Snyder – 6th LA - 6th Grade ELA classes will visit the library on Monday. Be sure to bring your 

library book to avoid any charges!  

Have a GREAT SUMMER!  

 

Mr. Taylor – 6th Social Studies -We have made our way around the world and learned all about 
geography (and all that it includes). The students have shown tremendous growth and are ready to 
tackle 7th grade! Have a safe and enjoyable summer. Rest up!  
 
Mr. Taylor-7th LA- After a fun-filled year including two novels, we must say goodbye for the summer! 
The students have progressed to the point of being ready for eighth grade! One more year of middle 
school! Have a safe and enjoyable summer. Rest up! 
 
Mr. Gulley – PE/Health- Physical fitness exercising, push-ups, sit-ups and running. 

 

Mrs. Fields- 6th Math-– It is so hard to believe this year is almost over!  I want to take a moment to say 

THANK YOU for sharing your child with me!  Above and behind the math accomplishments, I have 
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had the honor of watching your child grow up and mature into a young lady/young man over the last 

several months.  The sky is the limit for where he/she will end up, and I cannot wait to watch their 

journey!!  I wish you all a relaxing summer with family and friends!  See you in August! 

 

6th Grade Last Day Field Trip for Scene 75 – Your permission slip and $10 are due on Monday, May 

20th by 8:40 a.m.   

(Note:  Students had to have an A or B in citizenship, no more than one F, and no major office referrals 

to go on the field trip.) 

 

Mr. Hofmann– 6th Science- This week we completed the marathon ILEARN Science test and 

completed a breakout room activity that involved tons of teamwork.  Students let’s have a great week 

and then enjoy your summer. 

 

Miss Severance – 7th Language Arts- We are finishing up our novels.  Periods 3, 4, and 7 will take 

their test over Freak the Mighty on Friday, and we will have some end-of-year novel related activities 

next week.  Period 2 is still reading Huck Finn, but should be finished by the end of this week and taking 

their test over the novel early next week.  Have a great summer! 

 
Mr. Bruns – 7th   Social Studies –We have been working on our last project, a storybook about the 

journey of the richest man to ever live, and getting ready to take the last test of the year also. It will be 

over Western and Southern Africa. 

Mrs. Dannaker – 7th Science- This week we will wrap up the year in the outdoor lab, weather 

permitting. Wear/bring shoes that are appropriate for the woods. Have a great summer break!  

 

Mrs. Persinger –Mrs. Persinger – 7th Art 

We will be experimenting (or playing) with watercolors and weaving for the last week of the 2018-19 

UCMS school year!  Have a great summer! 
 

Mrs. Graham –Permission forms for the last-day-of-school field trip to Scene 75 in Dayton were 

handed out to those qualifying students on Friday, May 10. ALL permission forms and money 

($10) are due to Mrs. Graham by Monday, May 20, at 8:40 a.m.! 
 

Students are finishing up the year with two similar figures projects: a scale drawing and an indirect 

measurement group project. These are two big grades so encourage your student to finish the year 

strong! I hope everyone has a great end to their school year and that they have a restful, safe summer 

vacation!  

Mrs. Goodwin – 8th Grade Business:  Students will wrap up the year reviewing personal finance and 

computer skills. 

 

Ms. Beard - Many thanks to the parents who have encouraged everyone to do well this year. We will 

finish up our unit and celebrate our accomplishments this year. Have a wonderful summer! 

 

Ms. Estep – 8th Math- I hope everyone has a fantastic summer and enters high school ready to excel!  

8th Grade Math- Students are finishing the year reviewing solving linear equations in one variable.  

Algebra-Students will finish the year with an assessment over solving quadratic equations.  

 

 

Mrs. Crumley – 8th Science- Students have wrapped up the week with a quiz over the animal 

kingdom.  The last project of the year will be making an animal kingdom book.    



Mr. Gutzwiller – 8th Social Studies-We are down to one week of school! Review guides are due 
Monday with test eight on Wednesday. It has been an absolute pleasure having your child in class. 
Please be an active advocate for your child in high school. It is extremely crucial to be present and 
supportive. I wish everyone the very best! Have a great summer! 
 
Mr.Nash-8th AG- In 8th Grade Ag we have wrapped up our natural resources section. We have now 

began studying for what going to be on the Final on Tuesday May 21st. Students have been given a 

practice test study guide to aide them in studying for the final. They will be able to use any notes they 

take on the study guide for the final. I will be giving the students participating in Summer school SAE a 

form next week to take home and fill out with basic information so I know how to get in touch with both 

parents and students throughout the summer. I will also be having a couple meetings to go over what 

SAE is and also the Record keeping software we will be using. If you have any questions please reach 

out to me at blake.nash@uc.k12.in.us or 765-458-5136 ext 3405. Thank you and have a fantastic 

summer!    
 

Mrs. Allbright – Choir- Fabulous job by the choir students at the concert this past Tuesday.  
 

As the school year draws to a close, the King’s Island field trip will take place Saturday the 25th. We 

will go even if there is light rain. If there are terrific thunderstorms, we will cancel and return all 

payment.  

Students are to arrive at the middle school gym at 8:00. There will be a short chaperone meeting in the 

hallway outside the gym at 8:15. The buses will leave at 8:30. Students who do not attend will not 

receive refunds after orders have been placed.  

Chaperones May be in charge of students who have no chaperone or groups whose chaperone does not 

attend at the last minute.  

Please be sure to send money for meals and appropriate clothing. Drink wrist bands are included with all 

tickets for unlimited drinks all day.  

We will return by midnight.  

     

Mr. Vogele – Band-8th grade band members will join the HS for a graduation performance. 

Rehearsal (required) is Thursday, May 30, from 6:30-8:30pm in the HS band room. The performance is 

Sunday, June 2. A bus will depart from UCHS at 11:00am. Students must be in place at Millett Hall in 

oxford by 12:30pm for a sound check. The bus should return by 4:30pm. 

 

Students using school-owned instruments must return their instrument for the summer. Please contact 

the director if your student wishes to keep an instrument to practice. A written agreement will be 

required to ensure the care of the instrument. 

 

Ms. Bryant – We are FINALLY done with testing! HOORAY! The end of the year is approaching fast. 

We are done with our IXL lessons for success and we will be focusing more on our zones lessons. 

We will be doing a lot with social stories and talking about next school year. As always, please 

check your child's communication notebook and/or Canvas and PowerSchool for specifics on your 

child.  

 

 

Mrs. Lathery –We are wrapping up the ILEARN test this week.  We are also finishing up work on our 
end of the year goals.  Everyone is looking forward to summer break, it has been a great year! 
 
 

Mrs. Weaver-Library-  
 

mailto:blake.nash@uc.k12.in.us


 

 

                                                                              

Mon. – 

 

Tues. –  

Wed. – 

Thurs. – 

Fri.-  

  

Sat. – 

 


